
 

23 May 2024 

 

UCT to announce new VC 

 
The University of Cape Town (UCT) Council has concluded the recruitment processes for the 

position of vice-chancellor.  

 

The Chair of Council, Mr Norman Arendse, will make an official announcement as follows:  

 

Date: Friday, 24 May 2024 

Venue: Mafeje Room, Bremner Building 

Time: 11:00 SAST 

 

The new VC will be in attendance.  

 

Members of the media wishing to attend are requested to RSVP via email. A limited number 

of five-minute slots is available for one-on-one interviews with the new VC. Please indicate 

should you wish to schedule an interview.  

 

ENDS 

 

Issued by: UCT Communication and Marketing Department 
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